
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I want to voice my support of bill H.57 for reproductive rights.  My opinion is a result of careful 
thought as a physician, a concerned member of our community, and as a parent.  To paraphrase 
the thoughts of the VT Medical society, we should prevent government interference between a 
patient and her healthcare practitioner and to allow healthcare practitioners to provide the 
highest quality, evidence-based, compassionate care that aligns with a patient’s goals. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this important matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine Weinberger 
 
Christine H. Weinberger, MD 
Mohs Surgery & Dermatology 
Assistant Professor of Medicine, Dermatology Division  
The University of Vermont Medical Center 
(802) 847-4570 
 


